



Mr. Cave's weekly message:

One of the many aspects of school life which I spend my time on is engaging with parents, and this week has been no exception. From meetings booked in the diary to chance conversations in reception or on the Green, phone calls and email exchanges, and a particular highlight- providing tours of our facilities and lessons to new parents joining us. We are constantly looking to enhance how we involve all parents & carers in the life of our school, to help you understand more of what life is like here, whether that be these weekly dispatch messages, our use of social media or various events- and on

that note, make sure you book your spot for our 'Meet the Tutor' evening on October 9th. It's your chance to learn how your child is settling into school this year and how you can support themwe're really looking forward to seeing you!

Uniform Expectations

Now we are a month in and have a good understanding of the standard of uniform, we can say overall we are very pleased with how smartly students present themselves. Attached to this week's dispatch email is our Uniform Expectations document, for you to read. We ask that parents pay particular attention to the expectations around piercings, nails and footwear, as students whose uniform is incorrect in these areas will be challenged. As always, we are on hand to support with any uniform matters, so please do get in touch.

Meet the Tutor Event

On Thursday 9th October we are holding our "Meet the Tutors" evening. This is an opportunity for all parents and students to meet with form tutors and discuss how the year has started. Tutors will have key information about attendance, rewards and behaviour logs as well as copies of the most recent academic report from last year (where relevant).

Appointments will be held in school and will run for 5 minutes from 4-7pm. Appointments can be booked using Edulink One (1 slot per student)

Edulink One https://www.edulinkone.com/#!/login

School ID or Password Devizes

Username This is your email address as registered at the school

Password If you cannot remember your password, please request a password reset.

Dates for the diary

29th September - Year 7 Braeside trip 9th October - Meet the Tutor Event